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WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL

TEMPORARY TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER
                                     THE STREET, ALBOURNE 

NOTICE IS hereby given that in pursuance of the provisions of Section 14(2) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act, 1984, as amended, the use of 

The Street, Albourne, between the junction of Church Lane and The Twitten is temporarily prohibited from Monday 20th February 2017. 

This closure is necessary to allow a new connection to the water main to be carried out safely. 

It is anticipated the works will be completed by Friday 24th February 2017. 

Emergency, Pedestrian and Residential Vehicular access will be maintained at all times.

The alternative route for traffic will be signed on site via Henfield Road, London Road, Church Lane and vice versa. 

This notice will be effective for a maximum of 5 days from the date given above. 

Any queries about the effect of the closure on traffic using the highway please contact the West Sussex Contact Centre on 01243 642105. 

Any queries about the nature of the works please contact Clancy Docwra working on behalf of South East Water on 01634 276591. 
Dated 20th February 2017
Matt Davey
Director of Highways and Transport

